
On Friday 31st March we will be holding a Messy Easter stay and play. 

We will be exploring the Easter story through crafts, activities, dancing 

and worship. We would like to invite you to join us for our messy event 

which will be held in the school hall. To ensure all children can take part 

in the event we will be running two sessions.  

 

Session 1 will start at 10.00 and will be for children in the Lady-

birds and Dormice class.  

Session 2 will start at 2.00 and will be for children in the Ladybirds 

and Voles class. 

 

If your child is in the Ladybird class and isn’t registered for a Friday 

session, we would like to invite you to join us. Due to staff ratios you 

would need to stay with your child for the duration of the event.  

If you would like to join us for the session, please sign in at the main 

school office and make your way to the school hall.  

We hope that you can come! 


